Newsletter

Friday 9" December 2022

Dear Parents/Carer s,

This week our school has been filled with excitement ! Alongside all the carol singing and Nativity
rehearsals many classes have been enjoying some wonderful Design and Technology lessonsKS2 pupils
have been designing and making different types of food whilst KS1 have been exploring their creative
flair through sewing and building mechanisms.

In addition to our library visits
this week, parents and children
in KS2 enjoyed a musical
performance from Year 4, who
have been learning the clarinet
this term. This was a fantastic
performance, and it was great
to see how confident ly the
pupils played in front of an
audience.

We look forward to welcoming you all to our Carols on the Playground on Tuesday, 13 ™
December. Please bring along your best singing voices to support your children!

Wishing you a wonderful weekend.

Lisa McConnell
Head of School




10.

[10-point Attendance Reminders for Parents

Please take families holiday during the school holidays.
Holidays in term time will be fined (£60 per adult per child)

Please call in before 9.30am if your child is not going to be at
school. It saves us having to call you!

If your child is regularly off due to illness, we will call you for a
meeting to see how we can help

Absence due to illness can be unauthorised if we suspect your
child is well enough to come to school

If your child comes into school after 9.05am the registers are
closed and it counts as 1 session of unauthorised absence

Too many unauthorised absences will result in a fine or a
referral to our School Attendance Support Officer at Suffolk
County Council

If your child has a medical appointment please give school a
copy of the appointment so we can authorise the absence

If you know there is an unusual or unexpected reason for your
child’s absence, please talk to us ahead of time (if possible).
We may agree to authorise the absence

90% - or below - is poor attendance (but great in tests)

If you or your child have any worries about what’s happening or
has happened in school please bring your child in to school and
talk to us about it. Do not give your child a day off



Year Four
This week in Year Four, the children have been working hard in all of their learning.

Please see below for some photos of their fantastic work A

In Writing lessons, the children have
been writing first-person perspective
diary entries about their clarinet
lessons. Miss Mason and Mrs
Griffiths are really proud of their
work.

In Science, the children have enjoyed learning about Living things and their habitats
this half term. Here are some examples of their fabulous work!




In Design and Technology, the children have been learning about food and nutrition.
They have learnt a range of skills including kneading dough to make pizzas and

bread rolls and have enjoyed tasting their produce!
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We also enjoyed a brilliant Greek day to support their history learning about Ancient
Greece. They enjoyed dressing up and participating in Greek activities. Fun was had

Well done Year 4!
Miss Mason and Mrs Griffiths



DT in Year 6
This week in DT we have continued to look at street food. The children made pitta
bread and hummus.

||||IWIM .




